
 

 

 

 

 

Re-starting on Sunday 26th September 2021 

We will be re-starting the Sunday Childrens Group at DBC on 26th 

September 2021 with the following protocols in place. 

 

❖ The children will remain in the care of their parent/carer during the 

Worship part of the service and will leave the hall to go to the 

group for the Sermon only 

❖ Separate labelled pencil cases will be provided for each family to 

use throughout the service, including being taken out to group 

❖ No juice or fruit will be shared. Children may bring their own 

labelled drink bottle if required 

❖ All ages will meet together 

❖ Leaders will have taken a Lateral Flow Test before the service and 

may not be wearing a mask 

❖ For child protection purposes a helper will always be in attendance 

with the leader…we may need parental support on a rota basis for 

helpers 

❖ We will encourage children to use the bathroom facilities when we 

leave the main hall.  If a child needs to visit them after that, they 

will have to return to the parent/carer to be taken 

We intend the worship time to be more ‘child friendly’ and would 

be happy for anyone to pop in and see how the children’s group 

is set up. 

Please contact Kathy, Gareth, Judith or Margaret if you have any 

questions. 


